
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Glebe Parent Newsletter 

Friday 23rd September 2022               

I hope you have all had a good week.  

5G Class Assembly 

5G started this year’s assembly run in style with a beautiful and 
touching tribute to Queen Elizabeth II.  
Having to change their original assembly plan due to the 
passing of the Queen, they shared interesting facts about Her 
Majesty’s life from her birth in 1926 to her death on 8th 
September.  
The children had learned the names of the 15 prime ministers to 
have served during the Queen’s record-breaking reign and we 
even had an ‘appearance’ from Paddington. 
They sang ‘We’ll Meet Again’ as this was the message the 
Queen shared with the nation during the first Covid lockdown 
and sang ‘God Save the King’. 
A huge well done to the class and to Miss Gordon, Mrs 
Longhurst and Mrs Barton for putting together such a lovely 
tribute.  

The Pantry 

Don’t forget to join us on the school playground on 3rd and 4th 
October for tasty treats, tea and coffee with our school meal 
providers, The Pantry.   
We hope many of you will be able to join us at morning drop off 
on those days. 

 

Weekly Attendance 

  

 

FOG Coffee Morning 

Thank you to those of you who came to the FOG ‘welcome to 
Glebe’ coffee morning on Tuesday. Hopefully you had an 
opportunity to get to know other Reception parents and got to 
meet members of the FOG committee.  

Huge thanks to Lis Aherne and Danielle Au for providing the 
refreshments and organising the event.  

Online Safety 

Dear Parents,  
This week we have uploaded a guide about Reddit. It is not for primary 
school aged children. If you have older children who use this please see 
parental guidance section.  
Many Thanks  
Mr Perkins and Ms Arshad  

Parent Parking 

I really thought we’d make it to a whole 
week without having to mention parking 
but I’m afraid I was sent this photo 
yesterday afternoon. The photo (with 
number plate on show) has been sent to 
the police and parking enforcement 
teams. 

 

 

 

1S 100 
RW 99 
2G 97.6 
4J 97.3 
5V 97 
5I 96.7 
1C 96.6 
6K 96.3 
4R 95.5 
2L 95.4 

 

5G 94.8 
6L 94.4 
RP 94 
6C 93.3 
4JL 92.7 
2F 91.7 
3V 90.7 
3ME 90.3 
RB 90.1 
3A 89.4 
1A 87.1 

 

 
Whole 
School: 94% 

Scooters 

Just a reminder that children should 
dismount their scooters as they enter 
the school grounds (at the first gate) 
and not scoot across the playground 
for everyone’s safety.  

 

 

Spelling Shed Weekly Winners 

Spelling Shed 

6K                     3A 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 3rd October:  The Pantry Tasting van on school playground between 8.40 - 9am 

Tuesday 4th October:  The Pantry Tasting van on school playground between 8.40 - 9am 

Wednesday 5th October: FOG AGM at 6.30pm in the school hall – all welcome 

Thursday 6th October: Census Day 

Monday 10th October:  Year 4 autumn showcase at 9.15am – parents welcome (no parking 
on site) 

Tuesday 11th October:  Year 4 autumn showcase at 2pm – parents welcome (no parking on 
site) 

Wednesday 12th October: Year 4 autumn showcase at 6.30pm – parents welcome (no parking 
on site) 

Monday 17th October: Parents’ Evening for Nursery, Years 1, 3 and 5 (timings to follow) 

Tuesday 18th October:  Parents’ Evening for Reception, Years 2, 4 and 6 (timings to follow) 

Wednesday 19th October: Parents’ Evening for Nursery, Years 1, 3 and 5 (timings to follow) 

Thursday 20th October:  Parents’ Evening for Reception, Years 2, 4 and 6 (timings to follow) 

    5V Class Assembly at 9.15am – parking for parents attending on the 
playground from 9.05am (not before for health and safety reasons)  

Friday 21st October:  Break for half term at usual time 

    FOG Halloween costume shop from 3pm in the small hall 

Monday 24th – Friday 28th October: Half term   

Monday 31st October: Return to school for all (no training day) 

I hope you all have a lovely 
weekend. 

Mrs Penney   

Mrs Sheldon 

This lady needs no introduction, but for those of you 
who are new to Glebe and don’t know her, Mrs 
Sheldon is my sidekick on the gate each morning! 

Mrs Sheldon celebrated a very special birthday 
yesterday and I’m sure you’ll join me in wishing her 
many happy returns.  

I also wanted to mention that her youngest son, Olly, 
who was a pupil at Glebe, is starting his degree in 
medicine this weekend and I just wanted to wish him 
luck and to say how proud we are of him and his 
achievements. He could and he did!  

Curd’s Corner 

Thank you to everyone for joining in with our 
recycling collections. We are still collecting 

printer ink cartridges and toners, as well as all 
the items on our Terracycle poster. All the 
money raised from these schemes goes to 
support our gardening club. We are also 

collecting used stamps for the British 
Hedgehog Preservation Society. 

No Nuts 

Just a reminder that we are a nut free school. 
Nuts and nut-based products, including Nutella 
and peanut butter are not allowed. This is for 

the safety of all our children and staff. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOG News 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

         

        

Nursery 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

  

  

         



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

  

  

 

      



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

                     

  

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

            



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

        

                                                 


